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Tuesday 29 October 2019 

Agenda Item Number 
 

Item 9(vi) 

Author 
 

Theresa Goss 

Title of Report 
 

Street Naming 

Summary 
 

To discuss street naming in Adderbury. 

Recommendation 
 

To include the names suggested by Mr Allen to the list used 
by Cherwell District Council when it allocates street names 
on new developments in Adderbury. 
 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

To ensure there are adequate and appropriate names for 
new roads in Adderbury. 
 

Impact on Budget None 
 

Risks 
 

None 

 Background Mr Nick Allen, resident of Adderbury has suggested four 
new names to be added to the list of street names for roads 
on new developments in Adderbury. 
 
The current list of names held by Cherwell District Council 
for roads on new developments is as follows: 
 
Miller 
Fletcher 
Hooper 
Newman 
Moreby  
Bennett 
Cottrell 
Elkerton 
Fishbourne  
Bayliss  
Badby 
Wyatt 
 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

Suggestions attached. 

 


